
 

4th GRADE CLASS TEACHER NEEDED  
 
 
Santa Cruz Waldorf School is seeking a 4th Grade class teacher for the 2019- 20  school year.  
 
Celebrating over forty years, our school owns its campus of seven beautiful acres surrounded by 
mountains and redwood forest only ten minutes from downtown Santa Cruz and the beach. Santa 
Cruz is a university town, located on the beautiful Central Coast of California. The 
Anthroposophical work in Santa​ ​Cruz is supported by an active branch, and includes local 
Anthroposophical doctors, Christian Community services, and a Camphill Community.  
 
Our school’s program includes Pre-Kindergarten through 8​th​ Grade, with a wide variety of 
special subjects including gardening, handwork, Eurythmy, Spanish, music, art and physical 
education. An experienced faculty, a professional administrative staff, and a dedicated Board of 
Trustees are actively working to support this dynamic school. We are also a full member of and 
accredited by the Association of Waldorf Schools of North America. 
 
Our new colleague will be warm, energetic, and Waldorf trained with a strong commitment to 
personal and professional development and an enthusiasm for collegial work.  A commitment to 
working out of Anthroposophy is required. 
 
Interested candidates should email their resume, a letter of interest, and a brief biography along 
with three references to Tori Milburn at ​admindirector@santacruzwaldof.org​  . We look forward 
to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Tori Milburn 
Administrative Director 
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